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Home of the Stormin’ Pointers! 
 

District Office 
145 Iowa St. 
PO Box 296 

Center Point, IA 52213 
PH: 319-849-1102  ext. 6011 

FAX: 319-849-2312 

Preschool  / Primary 
101 Palo Road 
PO Box 296 

Center Point, IA 52213 
PH: 319-849-1102 

FAX: 319-849-3811 

Intermediate 
202 West Main St. 

PO Box 296 

Urbana, IA 52345 
PH: 319-849-1102 

FAX: 319-443-276 

Middle School 
613 Summit St. 

PO Box 296 

Center Point, IA 52213 
PH: 319-849-1102 

FAX: 319-849-1758 

High School 
145 Iowa St. 
PO Box 296 

Center Point, IA 52213 
PH: 319-849-1102 

FAX: 319-849-2068 

 

 
Thursday, August 1, 2024 

 

 

Dear CPU Families:  

 

I hope you are having a wonderful summer break. As we prepare for the 2024-25 school year, I am 

thrilled to extend a warm welcome back to the entire Stormin’ Pointers community. After a productive 

and successful 2023-24 school year, we eagerly anticipate what lies ahead for our students, staff, and 

families. 

I also want to remind you that the registration process for the upcoming school year is underway. Whether 

your child is new to Center Point-Urbana or returning for another year in CPU, please ensure you have 

logged into your Campus Portal account and completed the online registration process. 

If you have questions about the registration process or need to create a Campus Portal account, visit 

www.cpuschools.org/registration for step-by-step instructions. Additionally, the Main Office staff at 

your child's school are now back on site and ready to assist you with any inquiries. Don't hesitate to reach 

out to them for help. 

The first day of school is Friday, August 23, 2024 (kindergarten students will begin on Monday, August 

26, and those specific schedules have already been communicated).  

You can find the 2024-25 Academic Calendar here and the Activities Calendar (on a new platform, 

Bound) here. 

We are truly excited to welcome you to the 2024-25 school year and can't wait to see our hallways and 

classrooms filled with students again. Until then, enjoy the rest of your summer! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John W. Elkin 

Superintendent 

 

https://cpuschoolsia.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/parents/centerpointurbana.jsp
http://www.cpuschools.org/registration
https://cpuschools.org/app/uploads/2024/04/FY24-25-CPU-Academic-Calendar-Board-Approved-3-27-24.pdf
https://www.gobound.com/ia/schools/centerpointurbana/calendar?date=2024-07-22&v=week

